"Check-out our new Web Site"

Witches Falls Cottages Newsletter August 2009

Behind the scene we have been busy "re-vamping" the Witches Falls Cottages Web Site to make it even easier for you to check accommodation availability, book online securely or find all the information that you may require about our Cottages or Tamborine Mountain.

We have created new pages for our popular <u>packages</u>, <u>guest testimonials</u>, <u>things to do</u>, <u>Frequently asked questions and many more...</u>

You can now find Witches Falls Cottages on YouTube, Flickr and on Trip Advisor.

A big thank you to all of you who have already written a review for us on Trip Advisor. We welcome your feedback and love to hear stories about your experience staying at one of our Cottages.

As previously announced we have a <u>Facebook</u> Page where you can find regular updates about what is going on at Witches Falls Cottages and on Mount Tamborine, many images, guest comments and a real sense of belonging to the "Witches Falls Cottages" family. Become a fan today!!

We look forward to receiving your feedback!

Leaving winter and the coldest days behind us, we can already see signs of a colourful spring bloom on Mt Tamborine.



All of the keen gardeners on Tamborine Mountain are getting ready for the annual celebration of the spectacular <u>"Springtime on the Mountain Festival"</u> which will be held on Friday 2nd, Saturday 3rd and Sunday 4th October 2009. Come on up and visit pristine Tamborine Mountain and be awestruck when you follow the Open Gardens Trail and see the fantastic display of beautifully and lovingly created gardens.

Take your time to explore all the magnificent gardens participating in the "Springtime on the Mountain Festival" and spend the weekend on the Mountain. Book your accommodation soon, as there are only a couple of Cottage available.

We are looking forward to welcoming you at Witches Falls Cottages!

From Daniela and David